What's happening at the PCC Newsletter

With the New Year fast approaching, I wanted to take a minute and thank our members and everyone that booked a private party with us for a very successful year....and I wanted to thank you for being supportive and helping me in my first year here at the PCC. THANK YOU!!!

What's New??

We will be closed on January 1st-and 2nd and will open on Friday January 3nd at 4pm for Dinner. Saturday January 4th we will be closed for the Elderton Bank Christmas Party.

Starting in January we will have new hours for the clubhouse.

We are now open on Wednesdays at 4pm for cocktails and Bar Menu

Thursdays at 4pm for cocktails and Comfort Food (and Menu) enjoy favorites like meatloaf, pot roast etc.

Fridays at 4pm for cocktails and Fish Fry (and we always have another Feature for you).

Saturdays at 4pm for cocktails and Bar Menu. We will also be open for private events. Please call Daggi at 814-771-0095 for more info.

Groundhog Weekend

We will be closed on January 31st to host the Groundhog Ball. Join us on Saturday Febuary 1st for our Groundhog Dinner Buffet featuring Prime Rib and so much more (more info to come), and on February 2^{std} after a long night and Phil predicting "hopefully" the end of winter, come on up to the clubhouse to warm up with a traditional breakfast buffet, Irish coffees and Bloody Mary's. Don't forget to make your reservations!!!

Valentine's Day

We are hosting a "Sweetheart Dinner"Bring your Sweetheart and let us spoil you with good food and romantic music.... More info to come.

Thanks again everyone for a great year.

Happy NEW YEAR

Daggi and Staff